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Comments: Dear Forest Supervisor,

I am writing to express support for non-motorized bicycle access to the State Line Trail #738 through the Nez
Perce-Clearwater National Forest and restoration of access for bicycles to miles 20-27 of this trail. | urge you to
maintain access to the Stateline Trail through existing singletrack routes. Additionally, please recognize Idaho
and Federal Roadless Rules in order to preserve the forest's unique and wild character.

Sincerely,
Andrew Dolan



